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It is summertime already! Please have a great time whether working, swimming, fishing, going to the lake, or taking a vacation know that we as a church are still here and looking forward to your return. Stay safe and relaxed.
Scripture reading for this month: Philipians 4:6-7 NIV  Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.  (7)  And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.

It is very important to find peace of mind and heart during these days of high stress. God’s love is all forgiving and loving so for us we need not stress over small things as he will take care of us show us the way through.

Our Sunday evening showing of The Chosen moving was a great success! It is a fantastic movie and was very well made and puts a personality to the people from the Bible. This fall we will be starting Season 2, again on Sunday evening with a light dinner. If you have any questions about the Bible, this is a great way of looking into the answer and of course I will also be there to answer your questions.

Have and enjoyable summer season,

God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
